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Date:  February 1st, 2024
To:  All Northwoods Figure Skating Club (NFSC) Families
From:  NFSC Board of Directors
Enclosed, you will find the following information:
· Notice of NFSC Annual Meeting
· 2024 Petition for Nomination Form
The NFSC Annual Meeting will be held on Sunday, March 3rd at the Rice Lake Ice Arena starting at 6:00pm in the Lobby.  All members are invited to attend.  We will have the elections for board members at this meeting.  Each family is allowed one (1) vote per open position.  The following current board members will be running for the following positions:  (Emalee Stowell-Vice President, Jamie Shaffer-Director, Trish Meyers-Director).  We thank our outgoing Membership Chair, Jamie Shaffer, for her years of service as Vice President, as well as Membership Chair, and are thankful she is in agreement to run for a Director role.  We also thank Sabrina Meddaugh for her years of service as a Director and we’re pleased she is willing to stay on as the Fundraising Chair.  Also, we’re thankful for Shanda Harrington’s years as our Secretary, as well as her time serving on the Show Committee.   We are now accepting petitions for election for the following positions:
· Vice President (2-year term)
· Secretary (2-year term)
· Director (2-year term)  *3 positions available
If you have any questions, please contact Hilary Butzler at hilarybutzler@yahoo.com.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to make a nomination, please email the nomination form to  info@northwoodsfsc.com.   All nominations are due to no later than Friday, March 1st, 2024.
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